Glen Geurts

From: Eric Fowle <EFowle@ecwrpc.org>
Sent: Tuesday, November 03, 2015 11:02 AM
To: Glen Geurts

Subject: GIS Mapping of Manholes

Glen,

Good to see you yesterday. In speaking with my GIS Coordinator, | don’t think that there will be any problem with us
performing this mapping work for the HOVMSD as discussed.

I will add the project to our list of Technical Assistance requests for 2016. Our Steering Committee will be reviewing
these in about 2 weeks to approve them for inclusion in our formal 2016 Work Program.

I'll touch base with you prior to, or just after, Thanksgiving to confirm that we can do it and we can talk scheduling for
the project as well.

All the best,
- Eric

Eric W. Fowle, AICP - Executive Director

East Central Wisconsin Regional Planning Commission
400 Ahnaip Street, Suite 100

Menasha, Wl 54952

Phone: 920-751-4770

E-mail: efowle @ecwrpc.org

Web: www.ecwrpc.org

Our Mission is to build relationships and cooperative, visionary growth strategies that keep our region beautiful, healthy
and prosperous.

East Central Wisconsin
Regional Planning Commission

CBECWRPC

Calumet » Forus du Lac « Menominee « Gutagame
Shawano » Waupaca » Waushara « Winnebago

Love the Ledge! Visit www.escaromentnetwork.org for more information.




